HORSE FAIR PRACTICE GROUP
PATIENT REVIEW GROUP MEETING
WEDNESDAY 11TH JANUARY 2017

A meeting was held on the above date at Hillsprings Surgery.
Following this meeting the Secretary of the Group had to resign due to personal issues.  
The Practice has contacted him regarding these minutes, however, it was thought to be inappropriate to keep contacting him at this time for these.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The date of the next meeting was arranged for Wednesday 15th March at Hillsprings 11.00 am .
